
I agree that the government should do more to promote reusable products, particularly in relation to 
garbage and costs. Firstly, increasing the adoption of reusable products will directly impact the amount 
of garbage that humans produce. Throwing away items after a single use, for example, is a significant 
factor in the buildup of waste in landfills all over the world. By encouraging greater awareness of 
reusable products, governments can actively help the environment. Secondly, reusable products can be 
cost-effective for both consumers and businesses. People still buy plastic bags at supermarkets, and 
many restaurants purchase single-use chopsticks. Government promotion of reusable alternatives, 
however, would save money for shoppers and reduce overhead costs for businesses, which could have a 
wider positive economic impact. In conclusion, I feel that promoting reusable products should be a 
priority for the government because the environmental and cost benefits are too important to ignore


